
Project Update: November 2014 
 
At the moment, I have finished the fieldwork; the spring was the final season and the more 
difficult to work because of the sea condition. Now I can start to organise and analyse the 
behavioural and habitat use data. The photos were partially analysed, and individuals were 
additional in catalogue during summer, autumn and winter. The spring was not analysed. I 
observed the Guiana dolphin in Benevente Bay, ES, for all seasons and in groups with calves. 
 

 
Two Guiana dolphins sighted during winter in Benevente Bay, Espírito Santo State, Brazil. 
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